
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Consultation on Five Potential SVHC under EU 

REACH Regulation 

The European Chemical Agency has launched a new public consultation  
concerning five potential SVHC. Stakeholders can provide comments on  
these proposed SVHC until 17 April 2020. Comments will be taken into  
account when deciding whether the substances will be added to the  
ECHA Candidate List of SVHC. 

Background  
 

On 03 March 2020, the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) published five new potential 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) candidates (see table). After preparing dossiers for the 
substances, the ECHA has now invited interested parties to a public consultation in which they can 
provide comments within a timeframe of 45 days (until 17 April 2020).  
 

A decision will be made as to whether the substances will be included to the ECHA Candidate List 
of SVHC after the consultation. 
 

The Five Potential SVHCs: 
 

Name CAS no. (EC no.) Reason for inclusion 

1-vinylimidazole 
1072-63-5  
(214-012-0) 

Toxic for reproduction (Article 57c) 

2-methylimidazole 
693-98-1  
(211-765-7) 

Toxic for reproduction (Article 57c) 

Butyl 4-hydroxybenzoate 
94-26-8  
(202-318-7) 

Equivalent level of concern having 
probable serious effects on the 
human health (Article 57f) - 
Endocrine disrupting properties 

Dibutylbis(pentane-2,4-dionato-
O,O')tin 

22673-19-4  
(245-152-0) 

Toxic for reproduction (Article 57c) 

Resorcinol 
108-46-3 
(203-585-2) 

Equivalent level of concern having 
probable serious effects on the 
human health (Article 57f) - 
Endocrine disrupting properties 

 
Additional Information:  
ECHA Weekly – 4 March 2020 & consultation page:  
https://echa.europa.eu/view-article/-/journal_content/title/echa-weekly-4-march-2020 
https://echa.europa.eu/substances-of-very-high-concern-identification 
 
How Does this Impact You? Contact Us to Discuss 
If you have any comments and/or questions, please contact your customer service representative or contact 
us at info@us.bureauveritas.com.  

Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services, Inc. (“BVCPS”) provides the information in this client bulletin as a resource of general 
information. It does not replace any applicable legal or regulatory requirements and is provided “as is.” BVCPS will not be liable for any 
indirect, special, punitive, consequential or other damages (including without limitation lost profits) of any kind in connection with this 
client bulletin. BVCPS DISCLAIMS ALL REPRESENTATIONS AND WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, IN CONNECTION WITH THIS 
CLIENT BULLETIN. 
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